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At its meeting of December 3, 2001, the Academic Senate passed the following Policy 
Recommendation presented by Ken Nuger for the Instruction and Student Affairs Committee. 
 
 

POLICY RECOMMENDATION 
EXEMPTION FROM THE LATE DROP POLICY 

 
 

Modifies S99-12 
 
Whereas: A department, school or college may have valid reasons to approve or reject student 

late drop requests for their courses and 
 
Whereas:  The current policy also may prevent a department, school or college from effectively 

monitoring the sequence of courses students must complete to remain in compliance 
with major requirements and/or credentialing and licensing requirements, and 

 
Whereas:  Currently there is no formal provision for a department, school or college to apply for 

and receive an exemption from the late drop provisions of S99-12, thereby inhibiting 
their ability to monitor in a timely fashion their students' course progression and  

 
Whereas:  Currently, exemptions to the current late drop provisions of S99-12 are granted on an 

annual, undefined ad hoc basis, be it 
 
Resolved:  That the attached revision to S99-12 be adopted, with its implementation beginning 

no later than August 1, 2002 
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